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I am  grateful to be in a position to serve as your Region 5 Vice Chair 
to the best of my ability.  Being part of the fellowship and working 
with you on the Convention and nominating committee has been 
exciting.  I am eagerly looking forward to the upcoming Convention 
in Cleveland, Welcome Home, Many Symptoms One Solution.  It will 
happen September 6 – 8 in Cleveland. 

 

Remember your service is needed to carry the message to those in 
and out of OA.  I am grateful to those who have stepped up to do 
service.  We want to keep OA growing.  I hope to see you at our 
virtual Summer Conference Call and at the in person Assembly in 
the fall in Chesterton. 

 

Your Servant, 

Kevin F 

Region 5 Vice Chair 

219-921-9379 

Kevinf250e@gmail.com  


